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Key Dates
Please check the school calendar through
our website regularly - more dates will
be added as the term goes on

22nd November - Tots and Tiddlers
Forest School (No Forest School for

Nanjizal)

8th December - Whole school trip to
Hall for Cornwall

8th December - PK Museum Event 

12th December - Morning and evening
Christmas shows

14th December - Christmas dinner and
Christmas Jumper day

19th December - Last day of term!
Wear your Christmas clothes 

CHECK OUT OUR NEW ‘‘WHAT’S ON
THIS WEEK” NOTICEBOARD FOR OUR

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter!

It has been such a busy couple of weeks since our last newsletter;
I am always so proud of what we offer as a school, I really believe
that the education and opportunities that we provide go over
and above, allowing our children to have experiences and create
memories that last a lifetime. 

I was really proud of our well-being event last week, I strongly
believe that we play a key role in promoting a healthy well-being
to our pupils, staff and community; so it was important to me
that we offered such a unique event which allowed our children
to work with specialists in well-being and mental health; then to
offer the opportunity for our community to meet with these
charities and organisations too. Thanks to those who supported
the event and if you’d like more information then please get in
touch.
We also had a bit of a treat Thursday when the whole school
visited the cinema to watch Lyle, Lyle Crocodile.  Thanks to Mrs
King for organising the event;  the children were impeccably
behaved and had a great time.  
On the 13th we visited the church for our Remembrance service.  
Caroline Amos and Dr Hersant led our service, which featured a
poem read perfectly by Harvey B and Grace, our Head Pupils.  The
children were so respectful and were in admiration of the poppy
display at the church; I hope you like our own poppies on the
school gate, these were made in Forest School by the children -
they carved and drilled the wooden slices themselves!
Our High 5s (children’s netball) team played their first fixtures of
the year last week.  They played 4 games losing one, drawing one
and winning two! A great achievement against some bigger
schools than us!
We welcomed Healthy Cornwall into school to work with all of
our children in sessions across the day.  They spoke to us about
healthy and balanced diets, the sugars in foods we eat and how
we can make healthy choices. We also learnt about how to clean
our teeth properly.
Next week we welcome in the viallge’s ‘‘Tots and Tidders’ group
to have a taste of Forest School.  This means there will be no
session for Nanjizal on Wednesday and Penberth will have theirs
in the afternoon. Please could they come into school in uniform
and pack their Forest School kits ready to change in to. 

And that’s only a snippet of what we’ve been up to! 

Thank you,
Mr McDonald

BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, ASPIRE

www.stburyanacademy.com
secretary@stburyanacademy.org
Tel: 01736 810480
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FRIDAY 3RD NOVEMBER 2023

Our school council reformed toward the end of last year and carried out an inspiring
‘legacy project’ for our school.   Led by Mrs Ayotte, the council have a key role in our pupil
voice and helping to improve the school for all of our children
 
School councils are designed to promote pupil leadership opportunities and enable
children to develop valuable communication, organisation and debating skills. It provides
opportunities for children to be involved in the way that St Buryan Academy is run.

What are the aims of the School Council?
 -Represent all pupils
�-Ensure pupils’ voices are heard and views shared
 -Feedback about the outcomes of school council meetings
�-Action decisions that have been made or explain why they can’t happen
�-Make meaningful change to improve school life for the children at St Buryan Academy
�-Leave a legacy at St Buryan Academy

 St Buryan School Council
The school council meets monthly and members take questions and ideas back to their
classes to collect their peers’ opinions. The school council members have been selected
by their peers and the members then vote for positions within the council.
 
Meet St Buryan Academy School Councillors
Grace our School Council Chair
Millie and Rhys our School Council Vice Chairs
Lettie and Florence our School Council Secretaries

Last year, the school council members began the ‘Leave a legacy project’ they raised
£300, which they wanted to put towards art work within the school. This year, the
school council members would like to continue this work with lots of fund raising ideas
to discuss in future meetings.
 
The school councillors are responsible for communicating successes and projects with
parents and governors, as well as staff and children. One of their ideas was to set up a
page on the website so that they can keep everyone informed as to what they are up to
each month! Please head to the school website to have a look. They’re looking forward
to the year ahead and how they can make a positive contribution to St Buryan Academy
– watch this space!

Mrs Ayotte
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MONDAY 4th SEPTEMBER 2023

TUESDAY 5th SEPTEMBER 2023

FRIDAY 7th JUNE 2024

MONDAY 22nd JULY 2024

TUESDAY 23rd JULY 2024

WEDNESDAY 24th JULY 2024

INSET DAYS 2023/24

FRIDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 2023 VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR 

We are hosting our ‘‘Virtual
Book Fair’ once again this
year!  These have been really
popular over the past few
years; they allow people to
purchase books and other
gifts without having to come
into school to view samples.  
We will be continuing with
our partnership with Usborne
books - you can see what is
on offer on our Facebook
page.  There are lots lf
options and items to see
ready for Christmas.  When
you buy any book or item
through the link, you can earn
books back for the school.  
Visit our Facebook page or
speak to Mrs Rendle for more
information. 

On Friday 17th November, Mae from Porthcurno Telegraph
Museum, came in to work with Nanjizal Class – Year 2 and 3. The
children were tasked to design three different stained glass window
pictures, linked with either St Buryan, winter or nature. The children
instantly wanted to draw a chough as they are proud to wear the
Cornish bird upon their uniform. Our second design was inspired by
a donkey, who lives in a stable, very close to school. We pass this
donkey every week on our way back from swimming, which is often
the highlight of their journey. Our third design was a seagull and
boat, which is linked to our locality. These will be displayed upon
Porthcurno Telegraph Museum’s new educational bus. The grand
lighting of our masterpieces will take place on 8th December, where
everyone is welcome to the switch on.
Mrs King



Menu
Week commencing 20th November 2023

MONDAY

J a c k e t  p o t a t o e s  a v a i l a b l e  d a i l y !  

F r u i t  a n d  y o g h u r t  a v a i l a b l e  d a i l y
P l e a s e  m a k e  a l l  p a y m e n t s  t h r o u g h  P a r e n t M a i l

TU E SDA Y

WEDNE SDA Y

THUR SDA Y
F i s h  f i n g e r s ,  c h i p s ,  p e a s  a n d  b e a n s

-
F l a p j a c k

F R I D A Y
P a s t i e s  o r  S a u s a g e  r o l l s

-
I c e  c r e a m  

G a m m o n  o r  v e g e t a r i a n  s a u s a g e s  w i t h  r o a s t  p o t a t o e s
a n d  v e g e t a b l e s

-
C a k e  a n d  C u s t a r d

M a c  ‘ n ’  C h e e s e  w i t h  s a l a d
-

C o o k i e s

B u r g e r s  o r  v e g e t a r i a n  b u r g e r s  w i t h  s a l a d  a n d  w e d g e s
-

J e l l y  a n d  f r u i t
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St Buryan Academy
Curriculum Overview: Essential Questions Cycle A

Term

C
lass

D
o

 all fairytales h
ave 

h
ap

p
y en

d
in

gs?
H

o
w

 d
o

es yo
u

r 
gard

en
 gro

w
?

W
h

o
 likes to

 b
e 

b
esid

e th
e seasid

e?

W
h

at m
akes M

exico
m

agn
ificen

t?
W

ere all
E

gyp
tian

s M
u

m
m

ified
?

W
h

at d
id

 p
re-h

isto
ric B

rito
n

s
leave u

s?

W
h

at is o
u

t th
ere?

H
o

w
 G

reek are w
e?

W
h

y is w
ater so

 im
p

o
rtan

t?




